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What is happening in Modimolle, Waterberg District?

The PSA will undertake orientation of shop stewards in Modimolle on 24 May 2021 and a launch of the
Modimolle Intersectoral Committee on 25 May 2021 as part of ensuring integration and cross-pollination
of ideas for structures across Modimolle. Both events will start at 09:00 and COVID-19 regulations will

apply.

As part of its mission to serve members and enhance communication with members, the PSA will be
establishing Intersectoral Committees in major centres of Limpopo. The aim is to ensure ease of
communication amongst structures and synchronising of Union programmes and your attendance is
critical. Shop stewards are reminded to confirm their attendance with Christine at
christine.mabu@psa.co.za or Whatsapp on 076 603 0070.

Members will be updated.
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